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“Finally, the state has responded to our concerns about the serious impact of this
additional mandate on health care workers and our community hospitals and nursing
homes. I’m pleased the booster mandate has been lifted. We must also ensure it’s not
reconsidered at a later date. I’ll keep fighting to end state mandates, including the mask
mandate in schools and child care centers. Let’s keep raising our voices to be heard.”
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